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In Car Camera Program 2018
In July 2018, The Centralia Police Department (CPD) Purchased 7 in Car camera systems from Axon International All 7 camera systems were installed in the front line squad cars and a K9 vehicle in August of 2018 

The Centralia Police Department has also coordinated with the Marion County States Attorney to ensure In Car Camera videos are efficiently shared when needed as evidence. The biggest challenge in initiating the system was an efficient way to forward the videos to the SA’s Office. The States Attorney's Office has since been set up with their own Evidence.com account that allows for the seamless access to shared video evidence along with an audit trail to confirm who it was shared with and who accessed the video evidence.


The Centralia Police Department has an In Car Video review process in place where Supervisors are required to randomly review three videos each month for the officers in their respective squads. A spreadsheet is maintained on our shared drive where each supervisor enters the date and file number for each review. This is a simple and fair way to ensure the reviews are completed. The goal here is to ensure proper use, functionality of equipment, professionalism and officer safety. This can be matched up with audit capabilities in evidence.com should questions ever arise. During the review process the reviewing supervisor is looking for adherence to technical issues relating to the operation of the In Car video as well as adherence to State, Federal Law and department policy in the course of the recorded interactions with the public.

Lt Greg Dodson #336
Video Program Manager
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